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To: PL Planning Applications
Subject: Ref no WSCC/030/21
Date: 27 January 2022 15:06:43
name....... Anne Charlesworth
email.......
address....Smokejack Farm

Walliswood

RHS5 5QG

I am extremely worried about this application to destroy this environment for no other reason than to try and
make money!

This is a beautiful area with so much wildlife and many plants, some of them rare. Some of the wildlife is
protected for example the badgers.

This is an area which is much valued by all of us in a wide area for walking and general well being.

In the last two years we have all suffered and without these beautiful areas life would have been even harder. So
many people derive so much benefit from these lovely woods for their general health and their mental health as
well. I know I do. It would be utterly devasting to so many if this area is to be destroyed.

Please think very carefully when making your decision

Thank you

Sent from my iPhone









